

NEWS TIME

Kilcoy RSL Sub Branch

Edition 14

Message from your President

It is Christmas again and this year seems to have gone very quickly. I would like to thank everybody that has helped during the year. Next year is also shaping up to be busy and we need as many people to help as can.

Please remember that we are all volunteers and the more that can help the less the load is on others, even if you could only help out for 1 hour here and there is a great help.

I would like to wish everybody a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Please enjoy your time with families and friends over the period. Also remember look out for others that might not be travelling too well.

Best wishes for the Season and see you all in 2020.



Helpers are needed this Saturday 14th December 2019 @ 1000hrs to move furniture from the ANZAC Room and Kitchen to allow the floors to be revamped. Will not take too long if we have many helpers.

Also, on Wednesday 18th December 2019 a meeting to organize the Workshop will be held all welcome.

After which we will be moving furniture back to the ANZAC room and clear the carpeted area for cleaning on the 20th December 2019.

rslkilcoy@gmail.com or

P.O. Box 34 Kilcoy Q 4515

Shane Williams (President)

0412 629 697

Dennis Day

(Vice President)

0400 158 951

May Wallace (Secretary) 0405 392 461

Trish Holland (Treasurer)

0403 518 640

Beryl Robinson (Membership Officer) 0407 510 435





Kilcoy State High School Presentation – the year 7 raised money for the RSL by selling sweets. A great effort from everyone.



1st Topo boys









Centenary photos

















